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August'l, 1980

Mr.'Randall L. Plant
401 South Busey IN RESPONSE REFERUrbana, IL 61801 TO F01A-80-384

Dear Mr. Plant:

This.is in response to your letter dated July 21, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of any and
all correspondence between Representative Daniel Crane of Illinois and
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).

In response to your request, the only written communication between the
NRC and Congressman Crane of which the staff is' aware, was a transmittal
letter from Carlton Kammerer, Director, Office of Congressional Affairs,
sent to all members of Congress enclosing a. copy of the NRC Special
Inquiry Group's report on Three Mile Island. Attached is a copy of that
communication for your information and use.

Since ely,

jf' . ' . f. p .-
/ J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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